
 

 
 

Inquiry into the need for a mini budget 
 
 
 

TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
1. That General Purpose Standing Committee No 1 inquire into and report on the need 

for a mini budget. 
 
2.   That the committee report to the House by Thursday 30 October 2008. 
 
 
Legislative Council Minutes No 66, Wednesday 24 September 2008, Item 38, page 793. 
 
 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
 
 
The Revd the Hon Fred Nile MLC (Chair)  (Christian Democratic Party) 
The Hon Kayee Griffin MLC (Deputy Chair)  (Australian Labor Party) 
The Hon Matthew Mason-Cox MLC  (Liberal Party) 
The Hon Melinda Pavey MLC  (The Nationals) 
The Hon Penny Sharpe MLC  (Australian Labor Party) 
Dr John Kaye MLC  (The Greens)  
The Hon Ian West MLC  (Australian Labor Party) 
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